
 
 

Representative Rohrkaste Announces 
Re-Election Run 

 
	
Neenah-State Representative Mike Rohrkaste (R-Neenah) is 
announcing he’s running for another term in the Wisconsin State 
Assembly to represent the 55th Assembly District. 
  
“It’s a privilege to serve the residents of the Fox Cities and 
Wisconsin,” said Rep. Rohrkaste. “I enjoy working on your behalf to 
make our community an even better place to live, work, and enjoy 
life.” 
  
Rep. Rohrkaste has been a Neenah resident for over twenty years, 
and was formerly a human resources executive for Menasha and 
Oshkosh Corporations. This past session, Mike fought to continue to 
lower state income taxes, and provide over $600 million dollars in 
funding increases for our K-12 public schools and the UW-System. 
He has worked to improve youth based mental health services as 
well as elder care services, particularly for those living with 
Alzheimer’s and Dementia. And, Mike has continued the fight to 
reform public benefit programs, ensuring those who need the help are 
getting it. 
  
“This has been an extremely productive legislative session. We 
worked across the aisle as evidenced by the over 90 percent of bills 
that were passed with bipartisan support. This includes ten bills that I 
authored, most significantly the breast tissue density bill that provides 
more clinical information to women about breast cancer risks.  This 
issue was brought to me by one of my constituents, Gail Zeamer.” 



  
“As I listen to individuals and employers in my district I also hear that 
they can’t find enough skilled workers,” added Rep. Rohrkaste. “I 
have sought to address this shortage by legislation to increase 
worker training opportunities in robotics and apprenticeship 
programs, and to develop strategies to attract and retain more skilled 
workers in Wisconsin. My primary goal is to act as a voice for my 
constituents in Madison and I will continue to work on your behalf 
providing real results for everyone in the Fox Cities.” 
  
The 55th Assembly District includes the communities of Neenah, Fox 
Crossing, Clayton, Larsen, Grand Chute, Greenville, and Appleton.   
 
Contact: mikerohrkaste@gmail.com  Mobile: 920-284-9507	


